No. EDN-H(8)A(6)-Misc./2016-NAAC

Birectorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh,

Email: dhe-sml-hp@agov.in, college_branch@ redittmail.com

Ph. No. 0177-2653120, 2653575, Ext.221 Fax No. 0177-2812882

Date_d: Shimla-1 the ”L/M November, 2020
To
All the Principal (s)
Govt. Degree Colleges in State of 11.P,
Subject: - Regarding acereditation of Govt. Colleges by NAAC.
|
Sir/Madam.

[t has come to the notice of undersigned that few colleges of the State
are not accredited by NAAC which is mandatory for all Govt. Colleges of the State.

You are therefore, directed to make sure to get your college NAAC
Accredited. For this purpose you are directed to prepare the proposal to this effect and submit

the same to the authority competent so that each college of the State co be NAAC

Accredited.
Ae—
(Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma)
Director of Higher Education
(, Himachal Pradesh ;
Endst. No. even Shimla- | the :e’) November, 2020

to -
The 1.0, IT Cell, Divectorate ol Higher Education Hinachal Pradesh Shimla H.P with
the vequest to upload the same on Departmental website,

2. Guard file. !(\

Director of Higher Education

Cop
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